
November 2017
Dear Sir or Madam,

The Zorra Skating Club Inc. is a non-profit club registered with Skate Canada.  We service Embro and surrounding area.  Our Mission is to provide quality training in a fun, safe environment so that each skater can achieve his or her goals and develop their skills to their maximum potential through excellence in coaching, team spirit and a family atmosphere.  Our Goals are to keep the sport as affordable as possible and to help all our skaters achieve – regardless of their level or ability.


Registration fees and individual family fundraising only covers part of the costs of running our club.  Expenses include ice time, insurance and professional NCPP certified coaches.  The club also provides badges and incentives for our skaters and runs a carnival each spring.


To raise additional funds, the ZSC is hosting a dinner auction on Saturday January 27th, 2018 at the Embro Community Centre.  We require items for both our silent and live auctions.  Any donation of saleable items, gift certificates, services, event tickets, etc. would be greatly appreciated.


We thank you for considering this request and sincerely hope that you will find it possible to assist us.  If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the names below.  Your reply would be appreciated by January 20th, 2018 so that a listing of auction items can be compiled.  Tickets are also available for this event.

Thank you,

Kathy Dodd, Auction Co-Chair

519-808-3088
Kelly Jane McKague-Rember

226-883-1635
Suzanne McRoberts, President

519-469-9782
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